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NFQ Level 8, Major Award

Students who entered the University through the College of Medicine
and Health may apply to take programmes in Science leading to the
award of a BSc (Hons) Degree in one of Anatomy or Neuroscience
(https://ucc-ie-public.courseleaf.com/programmes/bschan/),
Biochemistry (https://ucc-ie-public.courseleaf.com/programmes/
bschbc/), Pathology (Medical Microbiology), (https://ucc-ie-
public.courseleaf.com/programmes/bschpm/) Pharmacology (https://
ucc-ie-public.courseleaf.com/programmes/bschpt/) or Physiology
(https://ucc-ie-public.courseleaf.com/programmes/bschpl/).

Regulations
With the approval of the Professor of Anatomy and the College of
Medicine and Health, a student who has passed the Third University
Examination in Medicine and who has attained an aggregate mark of at
least 60% in their Second Year, may proceed to the BSc (Hons) Degree by

1. satisfactorily pursuing modules in Anatomy or Neuroscience to the
value of 60 credits as determined by the Head of Department and

2. reaching the required standard at the BSc (Hons) Degree Examination
in Anatomy or Neuroscience.

With the approval of the Head of the School of Biochemistry and Cell
Biology and the College of Medicine and Health, a student who has
passed the Third University Examination in Medicine and who has
attained an aggregate mark of at least 60% in their Second Year, may
proceed to the BSc (Hons) Degree by

1. satisfactorily pursuing modules in Biochemistry to the value of 60
credits as determined by the Head of the School of Biochemistry and
Cell Biology and

2. reaching the required standard in the BSc (Hons) Degree Examination
in Biochemistry.

With the approval of the Head of the Department of Pathology and the
College of Medicine and Health, and in the case of Pathology (Medical
Microbiology) the Head of the School of Microbiology and the Professor
of Medical Microbiology, a student who has passed the Third University
Examination in Medicine and who has attained an aggregate mark of at
least 60% thereat in Pathology may proceed to a BSc (Hons) Degree by

1. satisfactorily pursuing modules to the value of 60 credits in
Pathology as determined by the Head of the Department of Pathology,
or in Microbiology as determined by the Head of the School of
Microbiology

2. reaching the required standard in the BSc (Hons) Degree Examination
in Pathology or the BSc (Hons) Degree Examination in Microbiology.

With the approval of the Head of the Department of Pharmacology and
Therapeutics and the College of Medicine and Health, a student who
has passed the Third University Examination in Medicine and who has
attained an aggregate mark of at least 60% thereat may proceed to a BSc
(Hons) Degree by

1. satisfactorily pursuing modules in Pharmacology and cognate areas
to the value of 60 credits as determined by the Programme Co-
ordinator, and

2. reaching the required standard in the BSc (Hons) Degree Examination
in Pharmacology.

With the approval of the Head of the Department of Physiology and the
College of Medicine and Health, a student who has passed the Third
University Examination in Medicine and who has attained an aggregate
mark of at least 60% in their Second Year may proceed to a BSc (Hons)
Degree by

1. satisfactorily pursuing modules in Physiology to the value of 60
credits as determined by the Head of the Department and

2. reaching the required standard in the BSc (Hons) Degree Examination
in Physiology. It is also strongly recommended that students have
attained a mark of at least 60% in special study module PL2025
during the Second University Examination in Medicine.

While pursuing any of the above programmes a student will not be
permitted to pursue any other programmes (medical or otherwise).
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